Friends Newsletter November 2022

Hello to everyone, welcome to the second part of the Autumn term.
We have lots of fun things planned.

Friends is open to everyone, On Thursday 10" November, we will be
at .AND COFFEE!!! Join us for a social meeting where we will be
coming round asking for new ideas and answering any questions.
There will be delicious drinks and lovely cakes available to buy.
Make it a social event in your diary and help support our local
coffee shop, run by a Henbury Family and give your ideas to
Friends, we would love to see lots of you there, all our welcome,
drop in from 7- 8.30pm.

Our next event is the very popular Bangers and Bingo. This will be
Friday 18" November. Doors open at 6, for eyes down at 6.30 and
Hotdogs at 7.15. Great prizes to be won and we will be serving
hotdogs, beer, wine and cider this time as well as soft drinks and
crisps. The sign-up sheet is now available. We will cater for all
dietary needs. Come and join the fun! Limited places so sign up
now.

Friends have paid for a pantomime to come to school for all the
children, it will be an adaption of Goldilocks and we hope it will be a
wonderful afternoon.

We have lots of uniform which will be on display in the room next to
the hall during Parents Evening, so help yourself. A donation pot
will be available, any donations gratefully received.



CHRISTMAS FAIR!!

The last event of this year is the very popular Christmas Fair. Come
along after school Friday 9" December for lots of Christmas fun.

The Henbury View Lego man will be here with lots of new Lego, so
bring your pocket money.

Father Christmas will be here, this year he will be in a Christmas
Dome! Follow the signs to the Christmas light walk, then on to the
Elf. Meet Father Christmas and choose a candy cane or gold coin

before going to the workshop, to choose your present. £3 Per child
and Under 1’s free. No need to book, he will be arriving straight
after school so make sure you’re ready on the path outside the front
of school to greet him.

There will be light refreshments available at the fair including
mulled wine, hot chocolate, cakes, crisps and mince pies. Please
note no hot food available this year.

We will be sending home an envelope with raffle tickets, they are £1
a strip. Please write your name and phone number on the back of
each ticket, seal the envelope with the money in and return to
school before Friday 9",

We are looking for donations of Teddies, bottles of wine and Raffle
prizes. If you would like to donate, please take them to the office,
they will be gladly received.

Key dates
Social meeting at AND COFFEE 10™ November from 7pm
Bangers and Bingo 18" November 6pm for 6.30 start
School Panto
Christmas Fair Friday 9" Decmber 3.30- 5pm

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




